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July 7, 2021  
  
Mr. Christopher Egan   
Carruth Capital  
116 Flanders Road, Suite 2000  
Westborough, MA 01581 

  
  
Dear Chris, 
  
On behalf of the Foundation for MetroWest and our Board of Trustees, I would like 
to thank you for your generous contribution of $2,500.00 to sponsor this year's 
Community Leadership Reception, taking place Wednesday, September 29 at the 
Wellesley Country Club. This year's event is designed to celebrate our business 
community's commitment to local philanthropy while furthering the work of the 
Foundation. 
  

Support of this event is critical for the Foundation, as we enter the recovery and 
rebuilding stages of this pandemic. While we have made it through the toughest 
time of the pandemic, and life has begun its return to normalcy, many of our most 
vulnerable neighbors will continue to feel the impact of 2020 for months to come. 
  

Your sponsorship helps us to continue addressing these challenges 
facing our community. 
  

We at the Foundation for MetroWest know that the important job of making our 
community a better place to live and work for everyone is a joint effort. Thank you 
for your commitment to the MetroWest and thank you for trusting us as your 
community foundation. 
  
Warm regards, 

 
  

Jay Kim 

Executive Director 

  
  
  
We are in receipt of your check #2790 for $2,500.00 written on 6/22/2021.  
As required by federal tax laws, please be advised that the Foundation for MetroWest 
provides no goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution.  

 


